
From: Richard Goetz [rickg@rlmediasystems.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2012 12:52 PM 
To: Ron Graser 
Cc: Lamb, Marcus 
Subject: RE: W45CP-D - Facility 68044 - Licensee - Word of God Fellowship, Inc. 
 
Yes, the licensee, Word Of God Fellowship, request that BMPDTL-201010909AAW be 
canceled so BPDTL-20120827AEL can be granted.  
 
  
 
I have CC Mr. Marcus Lamb, President of Word OF God Fellowship, as proof that 
this is approved and requested by them.   
 
  
 
Rick Goetz 
 
R & L Media Systems 
 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 
 
  
 
From: Ron Graser [mailto:Ron.Graser@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2012 1:00 PM 
To: 'henry.turner@daystar.com' 
Cc: 'Rick Goetz'; Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: W45CP-D - Facility 68044 - Licensee - Word of God Fellowship, Inc. 
 
  
 
  
 
The licensee filed a digital minor change BPDTL-20120827AEL to the existing 
digital license application BLDTL-20100330ABV for the above subject station.  
 
  
 
I am unable to process the application as filed since there is an existing 
digital modification application BMPDTL-20100909AAW to the above mentioned 
digital license application. 
 
  
 
If it is your intention to request the pending proposal to be processed as a 
minor change to the existing digital license then the licensee must request to 
have the existing digital modification construction permit BMPDTL-20100909AAW 
cancelled.   
 
  
 
Please respond by September 14, 2012, if no response, I will process the pending 
proposal as a digital modification to the existing digital modification 
construction permit. 
 
  



 
Thanks, Ron Graser 
 
Media Bureau, Video Division 
 
September 10, 2012 
 
202-418-1665 
 
  
 
  


